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Housing costs are already too high for many people to own their own homes.  This 

change to the constitution would put a greater burden on homeowners.  More people 

would leave the state, especially young people.  Our other taxes are enough to 

provide public safety if we would stop handcuffing our law enforcement personnel 

with restrictive laws., 


